Field Trips
I’m pleased to announce that before the school year ends and my 5th grade scholars become middle schoolers, we have arranged not one, but TWO amazing field trips so that we can end our year on a high note!
On May 14th, Safety Patrol students will have the opportunity to visit historic St. Augustine! After studying Florida history in 4th grade, and American History in 5th, students will get to see many of the sites that they had only read about in their textbooks. Among other things, we will be taking a trolley tour and visiting the Old Jail, the Fountain of Youth, and the Castillo de San Marcos.
In addition to St. Augustine, we will be going to the Camp Kulaqua River Ranch Park on May 23rd. Students will get to go on the water slides, float on the lazy river, and play in the wave pool. This trip is open to all 5th grade students so long as they have demonstrated good behavior throughout the year. In addition, they must not miss any more than three homework assignments between now and then.
More information will be sent home soon, including cost and chaperone possibilities.
 
Yearbook Opportunity
If your child attended the 5 Points of Life Race or the Savage Race, please have them wear their t-shirts on Thursday, March 21st for a yearbook photo! Remember, yearbooks are now on sale, and orders are due by Friday, April 26th.
Science Fair
Science fair projects are due THIS THURSDAY, March 21st. We will be presenting to the 2nd and 3rd graders that day for a quiz grade. If students need to make changes, they will then have until March 28th to do so before they present to the class for a test grade. Students are also expected to present that evening at PI Night. 
March 15, 2018
For Monday, students should neatly write and mark each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home today.
 teleprompter		telepathically		  telemarketer		  telecommunication		teleportation
 telekinesis		telemetry		  teleconference	  telecommuter		telegraphically
SS: We’re currently in Ch. 5 and are learning the causes of the American Revolution. 
ELA: This week, we focused on sequencing, summarizing, active and passive voices, and our prefix, “hyper-.”
[bookmark: _GoBack]Math: We just tested on Ch. 9, and will now be multiplying and dividing fractions. This should be another quick chapter! 
Science: We’re finishing matter, mixtures, solutions, and physical and chemical changes, and will test Ch. 5 Thursday. 
Word of the Week:
Our word of the week was “initiative.” Initiative is the ability to be resourceful and work without always being told what to do. People who show initiative demonstrate they can think for themselves and take action when necessary. It means using your head, and having the drive to achieve.
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